LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION

License Number: 20160004150

Application for:  This is an application for a Gambling Location license to be added to the following existing licenses at
the location referenced below: Liquor On Sale — 101-180 seats, Liquor On Sale — Sunday, Liquor On
Sale 2 AM Closing and Liquor Outdoor Service Area (Sidewalk). The Gambling Location license
will allow a charitable organization to conduct the five forms of lawful gambling permitted by
the State of Minnesota (bingo, paddlewheels, pull-tabs/e-tabs, raffles, and tipboards) at the site
once the organization has obtained a Minnesota Gambling Control Board Premise Permit.

License at: 237 6% St E#100

Gambling Location Licensee:

The Bulldog Lowertown Inc, doing business as The Bulldog Restaurant
Jeff Kaster, owner, 651-221-0750

Existing License Conditions:

1. Licensee agrees to limit the number of seats and the area they are placed on the public sidewalk to that shown on the
approved sidewalk seating plan on file with the Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI).

2. Each year prior to the placement of table(s) and/or chair(s) in the public right-of-way (i.e., sidewalk), the licensee agrees
to obtain a new Obstruction Permit from the Department of Public Works. Licensee agrees to maintain the sidewalk café in
accordance with the conditions placed on an approved Obstruction Permit, acknowledges that an Obstruction Permit is
effective on April 1 and expires on October 31 of each year, that table(s) and/or chair(s) may not be placed in the public
right-of-way before or after the effective/expiration dates, and that a failure to comply with this condition will result in
adverse action being taken against all of their licenses.

3. Licensee agrees to take appropriate action(s) to ensure that the sale, display, and/or consumption of alcoholic beverages is
contained within the defined area as per the approved sidewalk seating plan on file with DSIL

Recommended Additional License Conditions: None
Deadline for Response Date: Saturday, May 7, 2023, at 4:30 p.m.
If you have any objections to the license application, you must respond in writing by Saturday, May 7, 2023, to:
Legislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall
15 West Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Or email to: LH-Licensing(@ci.stpaul.mn.us

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Tom Ferrara or Jeff Fischbach at 651-266-8989.

Notice Mailed: April 21, 2023
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